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WHAT HAPPENED IN JANUARY

On January 30th, we teamed
up with the Autism Society of

Central Virginia and The Arc of
Virginia to advocate for new

laws related to Autism.

Autism Advocacy Day
at General Assembly

We launched this program on January 17th!
The Career Readiness and Employment

program tackles the high unemployment rate
in the autistic community. This program
provides classroom instruction in career
readiness, paid internships at GFG, job
coaching, and assistance with gaining

competitive employment. These
components of the program will help

participants to be successful in gaining and
maintaining employment

Career Readiness and
Employment Program


